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New project will address 
Peacekeepers parking and 

impound issues 
 
For Immediate Release 

 
(Kahnawake – 11, Tsothóhrha/December 2015) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform Kahnawa’kehró:non that work is 
underway to build a new impound facility for the Kahnawake 
Peacekeepers. The project will also include additional parking for visitors, 
which addresses a long-standing problem. 
 
The additional parking and impound lot will be located on common land at 
the lot between the Peacekeepers station and the K103 Building. 
 

 
 
The total cost of the project is approximately $60,000 and is being carried 
out by the MCK’s Capital Unit. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Thomas Sky, MCK 
Capital Unit 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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